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NILE hereby publicly assures that all apparel, textile and footwear workers in our supply chain, who
were paid to produce or handle goods at the onset of the COVID-19 crisis, regardless of employment
status, will be paid their legally mandated or regular wages and benefits, whichever is higher. This
will be assured for the full period of the crisis and contingent on when country-specific govern-
ment-imposed lockdown have ended entirely. This includes wage arrears (back pay) and, where
applicable, negotiated severance pay.

We will contribute funds of a sufficient amount to ensure that, when combined with other support
provided to workers by employers, local governments, and international institutions, workers have
income, equal or greater than, the amount they received prior to the crisis. In doing so, we provide
immediate much-needed relief for workers, and we act upon our responsibility to prevent and miti-
gate adverse human rights impacts in our supply chains, and to provide for or cooperate in the re-
mediation of harm.

Going forward, we will support stronger social protections for workers by committing to paying a
price premium on future orders into a guarantee fund reserved for severance and outstanding wages
in cases where employers in our supply chain have gone insolvent, or otherwise have terminated
workers, through signing an enforceable agreement with garment worker unions, in line with ILO
Recommendation 202, Convention 95 and Convention 76.



